
 

 

 

  
2nd February 2021 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 

Art - ‘Clinic’ Sessions 

I am pleased to announce that starting next week (11th February 2021), Miss Webb will be supporting                 
children with their art home learning by hosting weekly art ‘clinics’. These will be designed to give children a                   
chance to login to Miss Webb’s virtual classroom and ask for support should they need to. The ‘clinics’ will                   
be 20 minutes in length and held weekly every Thursday morning.  

In order to provide focused feedback and meaningful support, we will initially timetable year groups together                
in pairs. Each year group pair will be learning about the same art techniques and strategies which will allow                   
Miss Webb to provide feedback to all children who join the classroom.  

We will keep this timetable under review and, if needed, adjust and amend as necessary.  

Timetable 

We hope that you and your child will look forward to taking part and joining in some of these sessions. In the 
meantime, we would like to thank you for your continued support of the school and your child/ren.  

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mr Clarke 

Deputy Headteacher 

 
 

 

Year Group Day Time Slot Meeting ID 

Year 1 & Year 2 Thursday 10:20am - 10:40am rih-hhuu-zof  

Year 3 & Year 4 Thursday 11:00am - 11:20am rih-hhuu-zof  

Year 5 & Year 6 Thursday 11:40am - 12:00pm rih-hhuu-zof  


